
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
January 24, 2022 

Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times indoors.  The proper wearing of your mask keeps 
us all protected and allows us to continue providing in-person instruction.  If you are exposed to 

COVID-19, wearing your mask correctly may prevent you from having to quarantine. 
 

 
ATHLETICS SPECTATOR GUIDELINES 

DUE TO THE RECENT SURGE OF COVID 19 CASES HERE IN LANE 
COUNTY AND IN AN EFFORT TO CONTINUE TO OFFER WINTER 
ATHLETICS, THE PLEASANT HILL SCHOOL DISTRICT AND 
SURROUNDING DISTRICTS, WILL BE IMPLEMENTING CAPACITY 
LIMITATIONS FOR ALL HOME ATHLETIC EVENTS.  SPECTATORS WILL 
BE LIMITED AND TICKETS WILL BE REQUIRED TO ATTEND EVENTS TO 
ALLOW FOR INCREASED DISTANCING.  EACH PLEASANT HILL 
STUDENT-ATHLETE WILL BE PERMITTED FOUR GUEST TICKETS PER 
HOME EVENT.  LIMITS FOR AWAY GAMES WILL VARY.  INSTRUCTIONS 
ON OBTAINING TICKETS WILL BE EMAILED TO FAMILIES. 
 

GO BILLIES!! 
CONGRATULATIONS TO ABIGAIL MIKULICH FOR BEING ACCEPTED TO 
UNIVERSITY OF OREGON AND BUSHNELL UNIVERSITY! 
 

2ND SEMESTER SCHEDULES 
ALL HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS – 2ND SEMESTER SCHEDULES WILL BE 
HANDED OUT ON WEDNESDAY.  9TH GRADE WILL RECEIVE THEIR 
SCHEDULES IN ENGLISH CLASSES AND 10TH AND 11TH IN THEIR SOCIAL 
STUDIES CLASSES.  12TH GRADE WILL RECEIVE THEIR SCHEDULES ON 
TUESDAY DURING GOVERNMENT CLASSES. 
 



WINTER JOB SHADOW 
WINTER JOB SHADOW REGISTRATION IS CURRENTLY OPEN AND 
CLOSES ON MONDAY, JANUARY 31 AT 5:00PM.  OPEN TO HIGH 
SCHOOL-AGED YOUTH, JOB SHADOWS PROVIDE AN OPPORTUNITY 
FOR YOUTH TO GAIN A SNEAK PEEK INTO A DREAM CAREER.  
REGISTRANTS ARE MATCHED WITH A COMPANY IN THEIR FIELD OF 
INTEREST FOR A VIRTUAL OR IN-PERSON SHADOW EXPERIENCE.  
CLICK HERE TO REGISTER. 
 

CAREER EXPLORATION 
HIGH SCHOOL GIRLS WHO WANT TO EXPLORE CAREERS IN THE 
TRADES, SIGN UP WITH MRS. DUVAL IN THE COUNSELING OFFICE.  
SPACE IS LIMITED.  THIS WILL BE A HANDS-ON CAREER FAIR.  DRESS 
FOR THE WEATHER – SOME ACTIVITIES WILL BE OUTDOORS. 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL BOOK CLUB 
FOR ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL READERS!  WE ARE FORMING A NEW BOOK 
CLUB THAT MEETS WEDNESDAY DURING MIDDLE SCHOOL LUNCH IN 
ROOM 18.  BRING YOUR CURRENT READ READY TO SHARE, HAVE 
SOME SNACKS, THEN LEARN ABOUT WHAT OTHER KIDS ARE READING. 
 

SENIOR PICTURES DUE IN JANUARY! 
PLEASE GET YOUR SENIOR PICTURE TO MR. MEINZEN BY THE END OF 
THE MONTH.  EMAIL THE FILES TO TMEINZEN@GMAIL.COM.  THEY 
NEED TO BE AT LEAST 1 MEGABYTE, NOT SCREENSHOTS FROM 
FACEBOOK.  THANKS! 
 

https://lesd.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ekB9yGIQuG3zUIS

	PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL
	ANNOUNCEMENTS
	January 24, 2022
	Oregon has mandated masks to be worn at all times indoors.  The proper wearing of your mask keeps us all protected and allows us to continue providing in-person instruction.  If you are exposed to COVID-19, wearing your mask correctly may prevent you ...

